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Articte Description

9905.39.01

9905.39.03

9905.39.04

9905.39.06

9905.39.07 /

9905.39.08

9905.39.09 1/

9905.39.11 1/

9905.39.12

9905.39.13.1/

9905.39.14 1/

9905.40.02

Goods origihating in the territory of Canada etc. (con.):
Liquid amorphous polypropylene having a solubility greater
than 95 percent in boiling n-heptane and less than 5 per-
cent crystallinity (provided for in subheading 3902.10.00)

Dibutyltin oxide and hydrated monobutyltin oxide (provided
for in subheading 3911.90.30)

Lignin (provided for in subheading 3913.90.50)

Ion-exchangers other than of polymers of styrene (provided
for in heading 3914.00.00)

Tape certified by the importer as intended for use in the
manufacture of disposable diapers (provided for in
subheading 3919.10.20)

Polyvinyl chloride edgebanding, of a width of over 1 cm
but not over 650 cm, and of a thickness of over 0.03 cm
but not over 1 cm (provided for in subheading 3919.10.20)

Polyethylene film certified by the importer as intended
for use in the manufacture of disposable diapers (provided
for in subheading 3920.10.00)

Polypropylene film certified by the importer as intended
for use in the manufacture of disposable diapers (provided
for in subheading 3920.20.00)

Polyvinyl chloride edgebanding, of a width of over 1 cm
but not over 650 cm, and of a thickness of over 0.03 cm
but not over 1 cm, with a primer on the back, whether or
not topcoated (provided for in subheadings 3920.41 or
3920.42)

Handles and knobs for furniture (provided for in
subheading 3926.30.10)

Holders for drawer dividers, gromets, and glides for
furniture (provided for in subheading 3926.30.50)

Flexible closed-cell rubber tubing designed for insulating
liquid-cooling or liquid-heating tubes or pipes (provided
for in subheading 4009.10.00)

1/ See general note for exception to immediate tariff elimination.

HTS
siading


